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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
11 JULY 2025  
 
 

Change of Chinese name for AIC 
 

The Agency for Integrated Care (AIC) will be changing its Chinese name from 
“护联中心” to “护联局”, with effect from 11 July 2025. This change exemplifies AIC’s 

role in coordinating and integrating care services across the Community Care sector. 
 
2. As the Community Care sector continues to evolve, the new name “护联局” 

more accurately reflects AIC’s function as the central agency to drive the development 

and transformation of the sector. This name continues to be aligned with AIC’s mission 

to enable people to live well and age gracefully in the community by coordinating and 
integrating care services across the sector. 
 
3. We kindly request that all media outlets update AIC’s Chinese name to “护联

局” in their records, and use this new name from 11 July 2025 onwards.  

 

### 
 

For media queries, please contact: 

Integrated Communications and Marketing Department 
Agency for Integrated Care 
Email: corpcomms@aic.sg 
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